
 

 

 

Cabinet 
 

10 January 2023 
 

Re-open Torbay Road and restore Hyde Road to two lane traffic 
 

Torbay Council’s Cabinet be requested that Torbay Road be re-opened with immediate effect and 

Hyde Road is restored to two lane traffic. It is vital following the re-opening that an ongoing 

dialogue with the traders and community continues to help find a solution for this road and the 

wider town implications. 

 

Proposer Councillor David Thomas 
Seconder Councillor Chris Lewis 
 

 

 Notice of Motion 


